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Christianson, Eric

From: Zellers, Ledell

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 4.11 PM
To: Woulf, Mark

Cc: Gloede, Carl, licensing
Subject: RE: Baldwin Street Grill Noise

Hello Mark,

I have informed the applicant that I am requesting referral. I told him this on May 1@. It
is important that the applicant and the neighbors have an opportunity for a conversation
before this is acted on by the ALRC. The applicant could have avoided delay had he contacted
Joe Lusson, TLNA president in a timely fashion. wWhen the applicant called me on May 9, he
had not yet contacted the TLNA. Had he done so a few days before ... or even better as soon
as he knew he would be making application, he could have been on the May 9 TLNA agenda and
avoided the need for a referral.

Thank you.
Ledell

Alder Ledell Zellers
608 417 9521

To subscribe to District 2 updates go to: http://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district2/

From: Woulf, Mark

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2013 3:53 PM

To: Zellers, Ledell

Cc: Gloede, Carl; licensing

Subject: RE: Baldwin Street Grill Noise

Hi Ledell,

I will include this on the consent agenda for ALRC with a referral to June. However, this
does not prevent the ALRC from taking the item up, especially if the applicant wishes to
speak., I would make sure the applicant is aware of your request, and I will certainly relay
this information if it comes up. Typically, the alder requests are heavily weighed for
referral if there is no time sensitivity for the applicant.

Hope this helps.
Mark

----- Original Message-----

From: Zellers, Ledell

Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2613 11:15 PM

To: licensing

Cc: Gloede, Carl; Woulf, Mark

Subject: FW: Baldwin Street Grill Noise

FYI. Do I need to be at the ALRC meeting to assure that the Baldwin Street Grill license
consideration is referred? I'm not sure I can get there.

Thanks.
Ledell




